March 7, 1920

Miss Opal Bailey clo Norwich Hospital Norwich Connecticut

Dear Miss Bailey,

My name is Patricia Dade, and I am writing to you in connection with research I have been doing into the Dade family history.

I know we have never met, but my research seems to indicate there may be a possible connection between your family and mine.

While this link was probably several generations ago, it would be immensely helpful to me, if you would be willing to share what information you know of your own family history.

I have come across several instances of conflicting information in my search. To that end - and should you be comfortable - I would like to ask some questions that might resolve the discrepancies.

I will, of course, understand if you choose not to speak about your family to a stranger. I can provide references if you desire.

Anything at all would be helpful in this matter. I hope you will respond in the affirmative, and that we will be able to work together.

You may reach me at: 1563 West Park Avenue, Apt. 3B, New York, New York

Sincerely Yours;

Patricia Dade